
 

 Scott A. Goorland 
 Senior Attorney  
 Florida Power & Light Company 
 700 Universe Boulevard 
 Juno Beach, FL  33408-0420 
 (561) 304-5633 
 (561) 691-7135 (Facsimile) 
 scott.goorland@fpl.com 

 
January 6, 2016 
 
Ms. Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
 
Re:  Docket No. 060038-EI 

Correction to Routine Storm Charge True-Up Adjustment Request Transmittal 
Letter 

 
Dear Ms. Stauffer: 
 

On December 31, 2015, FPL filed its notice of an adjustment to the storm recovery bond 
repayment charges and the storm recovery bond tax charges in the above described docket.  The 
transmittal letter identified such charges to be effective as of March 2, 2016.  That date was 
provided in error.  The charges will be effective as of March 1, 2016, which is the first day of the 
billing cycle for that period.  
 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
(561) 304-5633. Thank you for your assistance. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Scott A. Goorland 
 
Scott A. Goorland 
Senior Attorney 
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